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SUNDAY MASSES
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm
Sunday 8:00am, 10:00am, 12:00noon, 7:00pm

WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday to Friday   8:00am & 12:30pm
Saturday      9:00am
Public Holiday      9:00am only

FIRST FRIDAYS
Mass followed by Exposition    8:00am
Mass       12:30pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday   9:30AM
  (at other times by appointment)

BAPTISMS
Parents themselves should pick up and return a completed Baptism Information 
Form to the parish office at least 6 months in advance of the anticipated baptismal 
date. An interview with a parish priest is required. Parents of children to be 
baptized should be registered members of our Parish Community. Attendance at
an online Baptismal Preparation Meeting is mandatory.

MARRIAGE
Couples themselves must contact the parish office at least one full year in advance 
of the anticipated marriage date. No date may be set before meeting with a 
priest. A Marriage Preparation Course is required. If either party has been 
previously married, permission to proceed must be obtained from the 
Chancery Office of the Archdiocese.

CARE of the SICK
Visitation and/or Communion for the sick upon request.

SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL
Call 416-657-2989 for assistance.

PARISH SCHOOLS
Our Lady of Wisdom School       416-393-5273
Annunciation School          416-393-5299
St. Isaac Jogues School         416-393-5315
Senator O’Connor College School    416-393-5505

Parish Priests:  Parish Staff: 

Fr. Jude Coyle  Clarissa Adityani

Fr. Joseph Chandrakanthan  Brenda Parenteau

Fr. Jinto Pallathukuzhiyil HGN  

ANNUNCIATIONANNUNCIATION

OF THE  OF THE  

BLESSEDBLESSED

VIRGIN MARYVIRGIN MARY

PARISHPARISH

3 Combermere Drive

Toronto, Ontario

M3A 2W4

Tel: 416-445-1760

www.bvmtoronto.com

parish@bvmtoronto.com

SPOT

Chris & Shane's
Auto Repair

1335 Lawrence Ave. E.
at Railside

416-385-1277
Parishioner

SPOT

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Our Family Protecting Your Families
Home, Auto & Business Insurance Needs

"Dare to Compare" Call  905-238-0668
Paul & Sophie Hainer, Parishioners

SPOT

83 Underhill Drive  •  416-449-2162

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

416-441-4121
Serving the community for over 30 yrs!Serving the community for over 30 yrs!

Complimentary Consult

Emergency repairs & Housecalls
Reline & Repairs while you wait

Implant overdentures
Restore existing dentures

Visit WEBSITE: dmdentureclinic.ca
205-2175 Victoria Park Ave

Harry Seebaran DD

Erissa Sliwinski DD

4164 Sheppard Avenue East
(East of Kennedy Rd.) 416-293-5211
www.ogdenfuneralhome.com

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

The Church opens 35 minutes before each Mass

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Monday    10:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-8:00pm
Tuesday    10:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:00pm
Wednesday    Closed
Thursday-Friday    10:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:00pm
Saturday, Sunday, Public Holiday Closed

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

SPOT

Independent Senior's Apartments
Active Senior Centre & Long Term Care

1860 Lawrence Ave. E.  416.752.8877
www.thewexford.org

SPOT

High Street
Fish & Chips

Our fish is so fresh,
it's eating the chips!

55 Underhill Drive
416-510-8905

HighStreetFishAndChips.ca

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Call 905-624-4422 for this space

Piano

Lessons

Contact:

Alexandra

647-984-2702
(Parishioner)

W E L C O M I N G  N E W

S T U D E N T S ,  A G E D

5 +  T O  A D U L T !



ANNUNCIATION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY  
PARISH, TORONTO, ONTARIO 

SUNDAY OF THE WORD OF GOD  
January 21st 

 

The “Sunday of the Word of God” is observed on the 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time and was established by 
the Holy Father on September 30th, 2019, through his              
Motu propio Apostolic Letter, “Aperuit illis.”  
 

This year, January 20th/21st, 2024 will be designated as 
“Sunday of the Word of God” and is to be devoted to the 
celebration, study, and dissemination of the Word of God. 
We recall the importance given by the Second Vatican 
Council to rediscovering Sacred Scripture for the life of 
the Church. In his apostolic letter, the Holy Father tells us 
that the celebration has “ecumenical value, since the 
Scriptures point out, for those who listen, the path to  
authentic and firm unity.”   
 

You are invited to acknowledge the importance of the 
Word of God in our faith journey and to consider ways to 
mark this weekend with an appreciation for the richness 
of the ongoing dialogue between the Lord and his people. 
You can access the Apostolic Letter “Aperuit illis” from 
Pope Francis by visiting  https://bit.ly/Aperuit_illis 

HAVE YOU MOVED?   
 

If you have moved, please inform the parish 
office of your new contact information                
either by phone, email or drop by the parish 
office and fill out a Change in Address form.  

It is important that the parish have your current                        
information for donation receipt purposes, as well to en-
sure our database is up-to-date.  

“The people of Nineveh turned from their evil ways.” 

 

PRAY WITH THE SAINTS 

      

Wednesday, January 24th is the Memorial 
of St. Francis de Sales, Bishop and Doctor 
 

Thursday, January 25th is the Feast of                
St. Paul Apostle  

 

Friday, January 26th is the Memorial of St. Timothy 
and St. Titus, Bishops  
 

Join us in prayer in communion with these great saints 
at the 8:00AM and 12:30PM Masses on weekdays, and 
9:00AM Mass on Saturday. 

 

 
 
 

PRAYER OF CHRISTIAN UNITY 
January 18th-25th 

“You shall love the Lord your God  
and your neighbour as yourself.” (Luke 10:27)  

 

January 18th-25th, 2024, marks the annual celebration 
of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity (WPCU). This 
year’s theme inspires all of us to pray and work together 
for the unity willed by Christ for the Church. The Office 
for Promoting Christian Unity and Religious Relations 
with Judaism, along with the Greater Toronto Area 
Council of Christian Churches jointly organizes a special 
prayer     service to celebrate the WPCU. You are invited 
to join Archbishop Francis Leo and a wide 
representation of Christian leaders to pray for the 
restoration of full visible unity on Sunday, January 21st, 
2024, at 4 p.m. at St. Mark Coptic Orthodox Cathedral 
(455 Ferrier St., Markham, ON L3R 5Z2)  

MARRIAGE SUNDAY 2024 
CELEBRATION OF MARRIAGE MASS WITH 

ARCHBISHOP FRANCIS LEO  
 

As part of Marriage Sunday 2024 celebrations, 
Archbishop Francis Leo will preside at a special Mass to 
honour married couples, with special recognition for 
those celebrating 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th and 60+ 
wedding anniversaries in 2024. The Mass will take place 
at 3 p.m. on Sunday, February 11, 2024 at St. Michael’s 
Cathedral Basilica (65 Bond St., Toronto). All married 
couples will have an opportunity to renew their marriage 
commitment during the Mass. 
 

All are welcome to attend. Reserved seating is available 
for couples celebrating a 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th or 60+ 
anniversary in 2024. Reserved seating is limited, so 
please register early. All other seating is on a first-come, 
first-served basis. Those who are unable to attend at the 
Cathedral are invited to join the celebration via 
livestream Mass. Registration and other important 
information can be found at www.archtoronto.org/
marriage 

 

REFLECTING ON ARCHBISHOP LEO’S PASTORAL 
LETTER ON SEEKING THE KINGDOM OF GOD  

 

On January 1, 2024, the Solemnity of Mary Mother of 
God, the Most Rev. Francis Leo released a Pastoral Letter: 
"Seeking the Kingdom of God Above and Beyond All Other 
Things.” The letter is directed to the People of God in the 
Archdiocese of Toronto and offers a deep theological, 
spiritual and pastoral meditation as we begin a new year. 
To read the full pastoral letter, please visit:  https://
bit.ly/Pastoral-Letter 

THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

CONFIRMATION MINISTRY POSITIONS 
 

A reminder to Confirmation Candidates that weekly 
attendance at your chosen Mass and ministry is a 
mandatory part of the preparation to receiving 
the Sacrament of  Confirmation this year.  
Please contact the bvmconfirmation@gmail.com or 
the parish office with any questions.   

BUILDING FUND COLLECTION 
 

Next weekend we will be taking up our 
monthly Building Fund Collection. Thank you 
for your continuous generosity.  

Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish has 
renewed our subscription to the website, formed.org 
for each of our parishioners.  
 

If you previously registered on the site, simply sign 
in using your email. There is no need to create or 
remember your password with this updated site. 
 

 Type in www.formed.org on your browser. 
 Click and choose sign up as “parishioner”; 
 Find your parish—type in: Annunciation of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary Parish, 3 Combermere Drive, 
Toronto. 

 Once you find our parish name, click next. You 
will be prompted to the next page to create an 
account. Enter your name and email address. 

 You will receive an email verification. Follow the 
link in the email, then you may begin to browse 
the site.  

 

To look for other material you can browse to 
examine content or click on the search sign,  found in 
the top left hand corner, and enter a word or phrase 
which describes what you are looking for.  
 

Please use your subscription and do let us know 
whether you find this site useful. 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS 
Sunday, March 13th, 2022 

Please remember to turn your clocks forward one 
hour before heading off to bed next      Saturday, 
March 12th. 

NO FLOWERS PLEASE  
 

Please note that during Lent, there are no flowers or 
decorations displayed in the Church. We kindly ask 
you to not place flowers in the Church (i.e., by the 
foot of the statues). Thank you.  

 

UNCLAIMED 2024 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
 

There are still a number of unclaimed 2024 
Sunday Envelope boxes in the parish office.       
If yours is among them, please contact the 
parish office or the staff after the Mass.  

 

 If you picked up envelopes last year but did not 
use your 2023 box, kindly update the office so 
we can reallocate the number for another           
parishioner this year. Donations can still be 
made using the pink visitor envelopes,                             
available at each entrance to the church.  

 

 Please refrain from using past years' envelope 
boxes. Boxes that were neither used nor picked 
up are repurposed and assigned to other                      
parishioners. If your envelope box number is 
unavailable, we are more than happy to assign 
you a new box.  

 

 When making donations using your assigned 
envelope or visitor envelope, please write your 
full information along with the donation amount 
for accurate record-keeping.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the parish 
office. Thank you for your cooperation and                        
continuous support!  

ANNUNCIATION PARISH 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

21 JANUARY 2024 

 

Memorial Lamps  
& Special Intentions 
 

January 21—January 27 
 

In loving memory of  
Seamus O’Neill 

Who passed away one year ago. His memory is 
our keepsake with which we’ll never part.  
God has him in his keeping, we have him  

in our hearts. Sadly missed but never forgotten.  
 

Requested by Colleen and Family 
——— 

We thank you, God, for all your blessings 
bestowed to our family. May you continue to 

provide guidance, strength, protection,  
and peace each day to us.  

 

Offered by the Cadavos Family 

https://bit.ly/Aperuit_illis
http://www.archtoronto.org/marriage
http://www.archtoronto.org/marriage
https://bit.ly/Pastoral-Letter
https://bit.ly/Pastoral-Letter
mailto:bvmconfirmation@gmail.com
http://www.formed.org
Lee
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